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June 19, 2020

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Town of Guadalupe launches COVID-19 Reponses Team

Guadalupe, AZ - The Town of Guadalupe is experiencing a COVID-19 positive case rate that is
four times the rate of Maricopa County, according to the Maricopa County Public Health
Department. To combat this outbreak, the Town of Guadalupe recently established a Guadalupe
COVID-19 Response Team, in partnership with the Pascua Yaqui Tribe, Maricopa County Public
Health Department and Arizona State University. This partnership will share resources to reduce
the virus spread, assist in recovery of individuals who tested positive and promote guidance from the
CDC, Department of Labor, Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA,) and Arizona
Department of Health Services to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. This includes:

Promoting healthy hygiene practices;

Promoting physical distancing between people;

Providing face coverings as supplies last;

Sharing information about proper cleaning, disinfection and ventilation practices; and
Encouraging residents to stay at home when sick.

“On behalf of the Town, we appreciate the cooperation of the response team partners. Through our
collective efforts and resoutces, we will work to improve the health of Guadalupe residents to reduce
the number of COVID-19 positive cases.” stated Mayor Valerie Molina. “

For more information about the Coronavirus and available resources visit: www.cdc.gov,
www.azdhs.gov, www.211arizona.org or www.Arizonatogether.org. For the Town of Guadalupe,
please contact: COVID19@guadalupeaz.org or 480-603-2404.

Contact:

Jetf Kulaga

Town Manager / Town Clerk
Tel. 480-505-5376

www.quadalupedz.o‘rg o [-800-367-8939 (TDD)



